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“Studying globally is not just about acquiring degrees; it's about 

immersing ourselves in the vibrant colors of new cultures, tasting 

the flavors of different cuisines, and learning to dance to the 

rhythms of unfamiliar traditions”,With this notion, on 18th October 

2023, The Placement and Internship Cell, Mata Sundri College for 

Women in collaboration with Hello Study Global conducted a 

Workshop on “Study Abroad”. The event, graced by the 

presence of the eminent Mr. Naveen Rai, was a beacon of 

guidance for students aspiring to embark on international 

educational journeys.The Event was conducted in VC Lab from 

1:30PM to 3:00PM. In the presence of Mrs. Rouble Ma'am and 

Mrs. Pancchali Ma'am, Ms. Manpreet and Ms. Prerna welcomed 

the session's speaker. 

 
A total of 17 students participated in the session. Mr. Rai was 
given a hearty welcome before the workshop began, and the 
audience was quickly engrossed by his charismatic presence. He 
set off on a trip into the realm of international education with 
charm and knowledge, concentrating on the United States, 
Canada, and the United Kingdom. He supplied insightful 
information on the distinctive academic environments, cultural 
experiences, and job opportunities that each of these nations 



offered through his enlightening presentation.The participants 
learned about the demanding and rewarding educational 
environments, the significance of picking the best program and 
institution, and helpful advice on the application process, 
scholarships, and visas. Mr. Rai highlighted the life-altering 
experiences and global perspectives that students who had 
successfully pursued education overseas had obtained by sharing 
their amazing success stories.During interactive Q&A sessions on 
their objectives for an international education, students get the 
chance to ask specific questions and receive detailed responses. 
Along with being a source of information, the workshop was a 
great place for networking and mentoring. 
 

The Study Abroad Workshop had a significant impact, inspiring 

and preparing students to follow their goals of studying abroad. It 

was an occasion that opened up new educational chances and 

enlarged the perspectives of Mata Sundri Collge aspirant global 

scholars. It served as a reminder that with the correct direction 

and perseverance, anyone can make the world their classroom 

and that dreams have no bounds. 





 


